

NEWS FROM THE ARMSTRONGS

CURRENT NEWS | WORLD CHANGERS

October 2023



New Missionaries

Greetings! September was a busy month of travel for us, but a really great one! As we mentioned in our last newsletter, we planned to travel to Pensacola for Capstone with our new candidates and to spend time in a Member Care Training/Retreat! Both were very rewarding.

Capstone was smaller than usual with just two candidates, but truly orchestrated by God. Both of our candidates are in cross-cultural marriages in difficult fields. Neither husband could attend due to visa issues. The ladies seem to feel very comfortable with the leadership at Globe. We always seek to foster a feeling of family and transparency and we were very happy to see how transparent the ladies felt to be open about their struggles and difficulties on the field. One of the ladies had her baby with her $-9 \frac{1}{2}$ month old little boy. He was a delight to all of us as he was very friendly and quick to interject his babbles in our meetings!

Member Care Retreat was a great time of training and fellowship with psychologist Dr. Andy Yarborough (the guy with the cap) continuing to share with us so we can better serve the needs of our missionaries so they can thrive, not just survive.

At the end of this month, we will be traveling to East Tennessee to visit some long-time partners, then on from there to visit Liberty Church DuQuoin, who has also partnered with us for many years – pictures next month.

LOOKING AHEAD

We continue to ask that you be in prayer for our planned ministry trip overseas next year. If you would like to help us make this ministry trip, you can designate any donations for "Armstrong Travel".

FAMILY UPDATE

A few days before we were to leave for Pensacola, we received word that Danny's brother-in-law in Mississippi had passed away. We left the next day to be with my sister and family. The funeral was on Thursday and we left on Saturday for Pensacola. The funeral was a true celebration of life. He and my sister had been married 70+ years and been in pastoral ministry 60+ years. He left a wonderful legacy and preached his last sermon the early part of this year.



Member Care Retreat

We are so blessed to count you as co-laborers in the ministry. Your prayers and financial support are a vital part of all we do! Blessings,

- Danny & Judy

WE COULDN'T DO IT WITHOUT YOU! THANK YOU FOR YOUR PARTNERSHIP!

TRAINING - SENDING - SERVING



